
                                                                                                                       

 

NORTH WALES SAFEGUARDING ADULTS BOARD 

KEY MESSAGES 

FROM MEETING HELD 24th MAY 2018 

 

 Welsh Government representatives had been invited to attend the Board 

meeting and were present. 

 

 The NWSAB have been nominated for a Social Care Wales Accolade for 

the work around the Self-Neglect collaboration project. 

 

 Annual Partner Agency Reports were presented by Ynys Mon, Gwynedd 

and Betsi Cadwaladr University Health Board reporting on their 

contribution to the Board and progress agains the boards work 

programme and challenges faced. 

 

 Discussions took place regarding the HASCAS report intoTawelfan. The 

response to the recommendations within the report were given - Gill 

Harris – Director of Nursing and Midwiferey within BCUHB on behalf of 

the health board and Safeguarding Business Manager on behalf of the 

Board. 

 

 Update was received by Board on the progress of the action plan in 

relation to the HIW inspection of the Ablitt Unit. 

 

 


